
 

 

 
 

 

Summer Term 2  

Bulletin 17.6.22- 24.6.22 

Topic: Summer 

Dear Parents,  

 

What a week it’s been! We hope you are all surviving the hot weather! Fortunately, the 

Foundation stage has stayed relatively cool and we’ve made sure that the children are 

drinking lots and wearing their hats. If the weather continues next week, please ensure your 

child has a hat and comes to school wearing sun cream. We have been practising for Sports 

Day and are looking forward to next Thursday! Please check your child’s book bag as we have 

made cards for Dads and Father figures this week in celebration of Father’s Day.  

 

 

Phonics 

This week the children have been reviewing and learning these sounds: 

Mrs Ogbeide  Mrs Lamb/Mrs 

Bergmann & 

Mrs Fuller 

Mrs Wilson   Mrs Merritt/ Mrs 

Patel 

Mrs Hyder/Mien  

Reviewing 

previously 

taught sounds.  

Revisit set 2 

sounds ‘ay, ‘ee’ 

and ‘igh’  

Learning to read 

Set 2 red words, 

these words 

have been sent 

home. 

Hold and write 

simple 

sentences. 

 

Reviewing 

previously 

taught sounds. 

Reading short 

caption and 

sentences.  

Reading words 

with 4 and 5 

sounds. Spelling 

using Fred 

fingers.  

Reading words 

with 4 and 5 

sounds and 

‘Alien words’.  

Reading using 

’Fred in Your 

Head’. 

Spelling using 

Fred Fingers. 

 

Reviewed set 2 

sounds and red 

words. 

 ‘Alien’ words and 

green words 

containing 4 and 5 

sounds. 

Holding a 

sentence 

 

Revisiting 

previously taught 

sounds  

Oral blending 

Blending 3 

sounds to read 

words. 

 

 

 



 

 

Phonics 

Follow the link below to play the ‘Fred Talk’ game- ‘Fred at the seaside 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Bl8PRLzS/rVz0lMlD 

 

 

Handwriting- Please encourage your child to practise writing his/her name and forming their 

letters correctly. We sent home a sheet containing the letter formation rhymes that we use 

in school in the Autumn term. Please refer to this when supporting your child at home.  

 

Literacy, Understanding of the World  

This week we have continued our learning around Little Red Riding Hood. The children wrote 

wanted posters for the wolf and when he was found, we interviewed him and asked him lots 

of questions to understand why he was so bad! As part of our Understanding of the World 

topic, we have been learning about mini-beasts. The children have been making their own 

mini-beasts from playdough and going on bug hunts in our learning garden. Perhaps you would 

like to go on your own bug hunt as a family this weekend?  

  

Maths Activity 

Next week in maths we will be counting to 20 and beyond. You can have a go at this activity 

with your child if you wish. 

 

Missing Number 

Cut out or make number cards from 11-20. Place them in order and then ask an adult to take 

one whilst you have your eyes closed. Which number is missing? How do you know? 

 

11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 
 

 

Please remember: 

 

Sports day – Thursday 23rd June 2022 
This week your child should have received their slip for Sports Day. On it, it explains which 

coloured team they will be in – red, green, white or blue. Your child will need to come into 

school wearing their colour team t-shirt, shorts and trainers. They will also need sunhats and 

water bottles and be wearing sun cream.  Please drop your child off as normal so they can be 

registered and we will see you on the Juniors Field!  

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Bl8PRLzS/rVz0lMlD


 

PE Kit 

Our PE sessions are changing back to Fridays next term. Please can your child come into 

school wearing their P.E on Friday 10th June.  

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

• Thursday 23rd June – Sports Day. Your child has received  

• Tuesday 28th June – Sports Day back up if it is raining on the 23rd!  

 

Junk modelling and bottle tops – After half term we will be making fairy tale puppets. 

Please could collect and bring in kitchen rolls to help us make them? Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


